
OFF ICE OF 

THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

J • 

March 23, 1970 

To: 	Irving Jaffe 

Attached are the papers that are related to 

the James Earl Ray extradiction (these papers were 

in the hands of Joe Cella and should be returned to 

him ultimately) and that are the subject of the law 

suit filed by Bernard Fensterwald on behalf of his 

client, Harold Weisberg. Also attached are copies 

of the material relating to Fensterwald's request 

for administrative release of the documents he wants, 

together with a copy of a proposed letter of decision 

for the signature of the Attorney General and a cover 

ing memorandum to the Attorney General from Bill 

Rehnquist, 

61, 

After the lawyers in your Division who are 

going to handle the suit have had a. chance to look 

at the material, I should appreciate a chance to 

talk with them and you, together with Tom Kauper 

of OLC and Joe Cella. 
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